
 
As required by the Bylaws, the Old Iron Estates HOA Board of Directors held the annual 
community meeting via ZOOM call on Tuesday, December 6th 2022. A quorum of 19 
homeowners was not reached and thus no business could be voted on. The 2023 budget and 
2022 expenditures, as well as additional community initiatives, were discussed informally 
between the HOA Board and the 16 homeowners that were present.  
 
At the conclusion of this informal discussion, the HOA Board voted to postpone holding a 
second annual meeting until after the holiday season. The Board will reconvene and continue 
with the business of the neighborhood in February 2023.   


